# Valley Christian Academy Good News

.TUNE 12. 2017 VOLUME 25 ISSUE 36



#### **CONTACT US:**

Valley Christian Academy 26755 Alessandro Blvd. Moreno Valley, CA 92555

#### Phone:

(951) 242-5683

Fax:

(951) 242-6185

#### E-mail:

valleychristianacademy@ gmail.com

valleychristianacademy.net

Check us out on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/Valley-Christian-Academy-357478135200/?fref=ts

This Week's Riddle:
What kind of flowers are
great friends?
Answer: Rosebuds

Stop by the school office with the correct answer and you will receive a treat!! ③

Last week's riddle: Who keeps the ocean clean?

Answer: The mermaid®

"When He had called the people to Himself, with His disciples also, He said to them, 'Whoever desires to come after Me, let him deny himself, and take up his cross, and follow Me.""

- Mark 8:34

#### **End of the Year Awards**

We encourage you to join us for the end of the year awards assembly THIS <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>June</u> <u>14th which will start precisely at 8:45am</u>. Every student in 1st through 7th grade will have earned an award. Chapel dress is required for all students. This is also a minimum day! ©

#### **Yearbooks Are Available**

There are still a couple of yearbooks available for \$17 each. If you would love to purchase one for your child, please stop by the school office.

#### Final Payments / Daycare Payments

All financial accounts need to be paid in full and all school books, readers, and library books returned before final grades, records or test scores can be released. If you have any questions, please call the school office. Beginning this week if you use our before or after school daycare on a drop in basis, your payment will need to be made at the time of service. Receipts are available. Thank you! ©

#### Medication/Lost & Found

Anyone with medication, including inhalers, in the school office will need to pick it up on the last day of school unless you are enrolled in our summer program. We cannot store it over the summer. Any medication or items left in the lost and found after Friday, June 16th, will be discarded.

#### **Vacation Bible School**

At Deep Sea Discovery, kids dive into God's presence by delving deep into His word to see how He has been with His people every step of the way. Every child will sail away each day saying, "God is with me - everywhere I go! He KNOWS me, HEARS me, STRENGTHENS me, LOVES me, and SENDS me!" Hands on projects and sea science will help children experience VBS adventure like no other! This is a FREE program for children in Kindergarten through 6th grade on July 24th through July 28th from 9am to 12pm. Register today at <a href="https://www.myvbs.org/valleychristianchurch">www.myvbs.org/valleychristianchurch</a> ! ©



## Are You Looking For A Summer Daycare Program?

Join us this summer for "Camp VCA", as we explore the beauty of God's creation and learn of His never ending love for us! We will escape to a variety of locals and we will learn about God's wonderful design and His infinite love for us all! There is still room in our summer daycare program for children who are ages 5 to 12 years old.

Part-time and full-time daycare is available.

Stop by the school office and register your child today!
Our Summer Program begins Monday, June 19<sup>th</sup>.



#### Pre-K Ms. Perez/ Miss Jones

We have enjoyed working with your children and watching them bloom in our Pre-K program! © Thank you to all of our amazing parents who have been able to help throughout the school year. Enjoy your summer. -Ms. Perez & Miss Jones

#### Kindergarten

Thank you to our parents for always encouraging us, loving us, and blessing our class! Have a wonderful summer and be safe! We will see you in the fall. 1<sup>st</sup> grade here we come. © Love you all, Mrs. Siqueiros & Mrs. Tami

#### 1<sup>st</sup> Grade

The end of year party will be on Tuesday, June 13th. Each child should bring in a favorite dish for the potluck to share with the class. First grade will play indoor and outdoor games, and watch a movie.

This Wednesday, June 14<sup>th</sup> is the last day of school. It is Awards Chapel. Each child is required to wear their Chapel clothes. Each child will receive at least one award. It is a minimum day.

Have a wonderful summer. It has been so great to have each student this year. You will all be missed, but we look forward to seeing you again next school year.

#### 4<sup>th</sup> Grade

Thank you to everyone who made our Sacramento trip such a fun and educational day!

Tomorrow, June 13<sup>th</sup> we will have a pizza lunch followed by a "Super Soaker War". Students are encouraged to bring a towel, change of clothes (dark t-shirt and shorts at the knee) so they can get wet, and a super soaker.

This Wednesday, June 14<sup>th</sup> we will perform our poem at the Awards Chapel at 8:45am.

#### 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade

Thank you parents and students for a great year! "I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, always in every prayer of mine making request for you all with joy, for your fellowship in the gospel from the first day until now," - Philippians 1:3-4

Have a great summer and students, continue practicing your Math skills and find a good book to read. ©



#### 5<sup>th</sup> Grade

A huge thank you to all of the parents who helped make our field trips a great success! Fifth grade wishes all the outgoing fifth graders and incoming fifth graders an awesome summer! Stay cool! Stay having a great attitude. Stay firm in Jesus! See you next school year.

#### 3<sup>rd</sup> Grade

It has been an honor and a privilege to be your third grade teacher this year! Each of you have grown so much since the first day of school! You all will be missed! Remember to keep Christ in your life, He will take care of the rest! Have an awesome summer! Love, Mrs. J



#### 6<sup>th</sup> Grade

It has been a pleasure being your child's teacher! I have enjoyed seeing them grow stronger in their faith and I pray the students continue. May God guide you all as you embark on a new journey in Jr. High. - Love, Mrs. Travers

#### Jr. High

8<sup>th</sup> grade graduation is tomorrow, June 13<sup>th</sup> at 6:30pm. 8<sup>th</sup> graders must arrive at 5:30pm for a practice run through. Doors will open to the parents at 6:15pm.

Thank you to all of our wonderful Jr. High parents and students for a great year!

I wish all of you a fun, and safe summer. Thank you, everyone, for your support of our Jr. High students and staff. We have been so blessed to share in your lives and look forward to seeing what our Heavenly Father has in store for your future. May God bless you abundantly! - Mrs. Mayer

It has been a great a year! We are so blessed! Let us celebrate these last few days together as we review what we learned over the year. Have a great summer and God be with you in all things that you do! - Mr. Sweiss

### "Something Fantastic" In The News at VCA

Congratulations to our VCA alumni, 2017 Senior High School graduates... Christopher Chacon graduated from CMI (California Military Institute) and will be enlisting in the Marine Corps as infantry. Daniel De Loera graduated from Rancho Verde High School and will attend Moreno Valley College for two years to take his pre-requisites and transfer to Chaffey or Crafton to earn his degree as a Radiology Technician. Marcos Gonzalez & Jalen Moore graduated from Martin Luther King High school. Marcos will attend Mt. San Jacinto, majoring in Social Services, while working part-time for his grandfather's shop. Jaylen will attend Arizona Western College. Alyssa Guzman and Yamile Munoz graduated from Valley View High School. Alyssa earned a softball/academic scholarship to Bethany College in Kansas majoring in Criminal Justice while playing softball. Yamile will attend FIDM, majoring in Interior Design with a minor in Business Management. Desiree Flores, Genesis Garza, and Tiffany Racataian graduated from Woodcrest Christian High School. Desiree will attend UCR, majoring in Bio Engineering. Genesis will attend UCR, majoring in Psychology. Tiffany will attend Grand Canyon University, majoring in Biology while playing hockey. Michelle Peacock graduated from Calvary Chapel Murrieta High School and earned an academic scholarship to Palm Beach Atlantic University in Florida majoring in Marine Biology. Please keep our graduates in prayer as they venture off to the next chapter of their lives.

#### **Students of the Week**

Pre-K – Ugonna Ihemedu K – Ashlynn Bunker

1<sup>st</sup> – Joshua de la Peña

2<sup>nd</sup> – Christian Gonzalez

3<sup>rd</sup> – Olycee SaintLouis

4<sup>th</sup> - Austin Ontiveros

5<sup>th</sup> – Josiah Walker

6<sup>th</sup> – Isaiah Martinez

7<sup>th</sup> – Anselm Padillo

8<sup>th</sup> – Joel Morales

